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Sandridge Hires Industry Veteran Matthew S. Harris as Vice President of Global Supply Chain

[image: ]MEDINA, Ohio, April 14, 2014 – Sandridge Food Corporation® (SFC) is pleased to announce its recent hire of Matthew S. Harris, who will join the organization as Vice President of Global Supply Chain. Harris’ 15-year track record of leadership and expertise in Category Management and Finance roles within the foodservice industry will be invaluable in this new role at SFC. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As Vice President of Global Supply Chain, Harris will be instrumental in optimizing internal and external key functions such as alignment of strategic partnerships and procurement processes including product assortment, supplier selection and inbound costing. All areas are a strategic focus of the company as it continues to expand its portfolio in both the foodservice and retail markets. 
“For the past 5 years, we’ve experienced record sales growth each year and have completed our horizontal integration initiative with our acquisition of RMH Foods® last year,” said Mark D. Sandridge, CEO of SFC. “We know that managing the supply chain is critical to maximize our growth. It is also critical to control costs to our customers. Matthew’s knowledge of the industry and proven success with increasing profitability through streamlining key functions throughout the supply chain makes him a logical and important addition to our team.”
Harris has a Bachelor of Arts in Finance from Western Michigan University and upon graduation, began his career in the foodservice industry at US Foods, one of the largest foodservice distributers in the US. He served as Internal Auditor and Controller in the City Meats division.  In 2003, he accepted a position as a Financial Analyst at Gordon Food Service® (GFS) and over the next 11 years, progressed from Associate Category Manager to Director of Category Management. 
“Sandridge Food Corporation has key competencies that are unprecedented in this industry,” said Harris. “As a customer of Sandridge in my previous role at GFS, I have first-hand experience with the uniqueness of the company’s go-to-market strategy, quality and safety efforts, and internal culture, which was my motivation to accept the position. I’m excited to be a part of the team and to help the company continue to grow.”
Matthew Harris currently resides in Grand Rapids, MI with his wife, Deirdre, and two sons. The family will be relocating to Ohio within the month. 

About Sandridge Food Corporation
For more than 50 years, Sandridge Food Corporation, a family-owned refrigerated foods manufacturer located in Medina, Ohio, has produced fresh deli salads, soups, entrees, desserts, sauces and dips for the food service and retail sectors. A leader in the refrigerated foods industry in North America, Sandridge has built its rich heritage with an unparalleled commitment to food safety, culinary excellence and innovation. We consistently uphold our Brand Promise: To always provide Unrivalled, great tasting fresh foods with consistent hand-made quality that enhances the reputation of our customers.

For more information, please contact Sandridge Food Corporation at 330.725.2348, email info@sandridge.com or visit Sandridge’s website at www.sandridge.com. 
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